
 

 
 
Date: 01/04/2019 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 014708 – Corbett Hospital land 

 

Can I have an update as to what is happening to the fields behind the Corbett Hospital with the view to any 
meetings held or planning for building. 
 
 
Further to your enquiry on the 14th March 2019 there is no further update. 
 
 
In light of financial challenges that face the NHS and the Trust, we have a duty to make the best use of our 
resources. We are reviewing all of our non-operational assets to see what opportunities may exist for the 
Trust. We have a parcel of land at the rear of the Corbett Outpatient Centre that is owned by the Trust. The 
Trust is carrying out exploratory investigations to understand the current state of the land so that options can 
be explored. 
 

 

When we make a decision about the land then we will of course consult with our neighbours. 


